
 

 

 
  

 

 
   

  

  

IESO Engagement

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: October 2, 2023 3:08 PM 
Subject: Developing a Future Clean Electricity Fund in Ontario 

With electricity demand growing across Ontario, investing in innovation will be critical to ensuring today’s 
needs are met, while anticipating and planning for the electricity system of the future. The IESO is committed 
to support initiatives that will increase the reliability and cost-effectiveness of the electricity system to meet 
the future needs of communities across Ontario. 

The IESO is in the early stages of developing a Future Clean Electricity Fund, and is seeking 
insights and recommendations for consideration in developing the fund from a wide range of 
communities and stakeholders, including municipalities. The Future Clean Electricity Fund is an 
initiative in response to the Ministry of Energy's "Powering Ontario’s Growth” report that will support the 
development of new clean energy projects as the province builds out its grid to meet the demands of 
population growth and economy and electrification of transportation and industry. To learn more about the 
fund please visit our website. 

If you are interested in participating in upcoming engagement opportunities please let our team 
know by emailing engagement@ieso.ca by October 6, 2023, and our team will be in touch. 
Should you have any questions, please let us know. 
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++This email is being sent to municipalities across Ontario. To subscribe for updates from the IESO, including regional planning 
updates, or to manage your subscription, please visit https://www.ieso.ca/subscribe 
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https://www.ontario.ca/page/powering-ontarios-growth
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Future-Clean-Electricity-Fund
https://www.ieso.ca/subscribe
mailto:engagement@ieso.ca

